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Friday Note  Friday 21 September 2018    No.3 
 
Looking back…. 
 
Windy City but mighty pretty! 
Lisburn was indeed a windy city on Wednesday but we managed to stay open and keep everyone safe. Thank you for your 
understanding and patience. Please let us know if you are not receiving emails so that we can add you to our contact list. 
 
Board of Governors Update 
I am delighted to let you know that Mrs Ciara Lagan will remain in the position of parent representative on the Board of 
Governors and Mrs Nuala O’Hare will remain as teacher representative. The Board of Governors will have their first 
meeting this year on Monday 24th September. 
 
PE Uniform 
A number of black leggings, stripy bottoms etc have been creeping into school on PE days…… please ensure that only the 
official PE bottoms (O’Neill’s in Kennedy centre) or PLAIN NAVY BOTTOMS are worn as PE gear. 
 
Kindness Club 
Kindness club is back in full swing this term. P4s to P7s meet Thursday lunchtimes working out ways to spread the love. 
Be on the lookout for random acts of kindness from your little ones. 
 
Primary 6 YMCA Project 
We are delighted that our Primary 6 pupils in Mrs Gorman’s class are participating in a YMCA Shared Education project 
with Primary 6 pupils in Largymore Primary School. The pupils will be working together on Tuesday afternoons from 
1.30pm until 3.30pm in both our schools. 
 
Money Mondays 
Thank you so much for helping us out by paying all money on a Monday. This has really helped teachers to get started on 
teaching and learning straight away on Tuesdays – Fridays. Please continue to pay all money for the week on a Monday. 
Thank you. 
Dinner Money 
Please use separate cheques for dinner money. These must be made out to ‘Education Authority’ 
 
School Fund 
Our total so far is £1975. Thank you for all your donations. Please help us supplement our learning and teaching resources 
by donating £10 per term if you feel you can. We appreciate your generosity. 
 

Looking ahead…. 

Full days for Primary 1 

Next week our Primary 1 pupils will be staying in school until 2pm.  We are all delighted at how well our new pupils have 
settled into school so far and next week is another big step for them. Well done Primary 1! 

P7 Parent Consultations 

Primary 7 teachers will meet with parents of Primary 7 pupils next week rather than in October. P2 – P6 teachers will be 
reporting in the week beginning Monday 22 October 2018. More details and appointment times to follow  

http://www.stjosephsschool.org/
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European Day of Languages 

Wednesday 26 September is European Day of Languages and we will be celebrating on Thursday 27th when language 
students from Wallace High School will be joining every class to celebrate the day with our pupils. Thank you to Mrs 
Schumann (Conor and Matthew’s mum) for organising this lovely treat. Watch out for photos on twitter or seesaw. 

School Development Day 

The school will be closed on Friday 28th September for a school development day.  

Year group Newssheets 

Year group newssheets for P1 – P7 will be published on the year group page on the school’s website next week. These 
newssheets are published termly and give you an idea about the learning for the term. Please take time to read and 
familiarise yourself with these. 

Looking ahead… 

Have a lovely weekend. ……….Pauline Fleming, Acting Principal 

Monday 24 
September 2018 

Tuesday 25 
September 2018 

Wednesday 26 
September 2018 

Thursday 27 
September 2018 

Friday 28 
September 2018 
 

PRIMARY 7 
PARENT 
CONSULTATIONS  
 
Primary 1 pupils stay 
in school until 2pm 
 
3pm Healthy 
Planning for teachers 
 
Board of Governors’ 
meeting at 6pm 
 
 

PRIMARY 7 
PARENT 
CONSULTATIONS  
 
Primary 1 pupils stay 
in school until 2pm 
 
P7 Transfer Club 

starts at 8am 

10am Mass for the 

opening of the school 

year in St. Patrick’s 

Church 

P6 YMCA Project 

with Largymore 

Primary School: 

1.30pm – 3.30pm at 

Largymore 

2.15pm Healthy 

Planning for P4 – P7 

 

PRIMARY 7 
PARENT 
CONSULTATIONS  
 
Primary 1 pupils stay 
in school until 2pm 
 
P4 at tennis in 
Wallace Park Tennis 
Dome 
 
2.15pm Healthy 
Planning for P1 – P3 

PRIMARY 7 
PARENT 
CONSULTATIONS  
 
Primary 1 pupils stay 
in school until 2pm 
 
Celebration of 
European Day of 
Languages  
 
Year Group 
Newsletters on 
website 
 

SCHOOL 
DEVELOPMENT 
DAY: SCHOOL 
CLOSED FOR 
PUPILS 
 
 

http://www.stjosephsschool.org/

